
         

          Munsey Park Parent Council Meeting 
Wednesday, March 21st, 9:30am 

Munsey Park Auditorium 

Please join us for a presentation on the grades K-5 Class 
Placement Process for the 2018-19 school year. 

Dr. Kendall will discuss the process and considerations 
teachers and administrators use for placing students in classes 

for the upcoming school year.  

We will also offer this presentation at 6:30 pm at Munsey Park.  Please enter 
through the front door for the evening presentation. For the evening presentation 

only, please use the sign up genius to register.  
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d4ea4a72fab9-class 

We would like to have a minimum of 12 attendees for the evening presentation. 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d4ea4a72fab9-class

